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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE 
VILLAGE OF LOMBARD HISTORICAL COMMISSION 
IN REGARD TO THE PROPOSED DESIGNATION OF 

THE SHELDON PECK HOUSE AS A LANDMARK SITE 
PURSUANT TO SECTION 32.079 OF THE LOMBARD VILLAGE CODE 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Historical Commission of the Village of 

Lombard, DuPage County, Illinois, will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 

14, 2007, at 7:30 p.m., in the Village Board Room at the Lombard Village Hall, 

255 East Wilson Avenue, Lombard, Illinois, in regard to the request by the 

Lombard Historical Society and the Village of Lombard to designate the Sheldon 

Peck House as a “Landmark Site” pursuant to Section 32.079 of the Lombard 

Village Code.  The Sheldon Peck House is located on the following described 

property: 

 
 Legal Description: 
 

The North 195.4 feet of the West 109 feet of the East 138 feet of 
Block 1 of Cambridge Manor, a subdivision in the West ½ of 
Section 8, Township 39 North, Range 11, East of the Third 
Principal Meridian, in DuPage County, Illinois; 

 
 P.I.N.:   06-08-117-023 
 
 Common Address: West side of Grace Street, just South of  

Parkside Avenue, Lombard, Illinois 60148. 
 
 
All persons interested will be given an opportunity to speak at said hearing. 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF LOMBARD 
 

Brigitte O’Brien 
Village Clerk 


